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School News 

As we end our final week of remote learning, we look forward to welcoming children back to school on Mon-
day. I'm sure children and families have mixed feelings about next week; excitement - being back in school 
with their friends and teachers, nerves about what school might look like next week. We recognise these  
worries, and as a school, have put together a plan to ensure that the return to school is as safe as possible, 
but also to ensure that children's well-being is at the forefront of everything we do. Teachers have been 
working hard to plan a week which will ease children back into the 'normal' school routine.   
  
We urge parents to read through the ‘return to school’ letter if you haven’t already (click here to view the 
letter). This letter details information on the start/end of day routines, hygiene routines, before and after 
school clubs etc.  

 Have a restful weekend and we look forward to welcoming children back to school on Monday morning.  

This week 

Nursery 

This week the children in Nursery 

have been looking at some of our 

favourite books for World Book 

week.  

https://holytrinityce.sites.schooljotter2.com/downloadfile/16691112
https://holytrinityce.sites.schooljotter2.com/downloadfile/16691112
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Reception 
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Year 1  

Year 1 have been having fun with lots of 

creative activities this week related to our 

‘Story of the Day’.  
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Year 2 

In Year 2 we made snails  for 

World Book Day after reading 

The Snail and the Whale.  Our 

first attempt at drawing a picture 

for art and World Book Day  
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World Book Day at School and Home 
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HOLY TRINITY PRAYER 

Dear God, As we come to the end of another week, we want to thank you for looking after us, our 

families, and our friends. Thank you for the nice day we’ve had today celebrating World Book Day, 

and for all the things we’ve learned this week. Thank you for books and for the talented authors 

who write them for us to enjoy. Help us to enjoy the weekend, to stay safe and bring us all back 

safely together next week. We pray that everyone will be looking forward to coming back to School 

next week and that you’ll help us all to settle in well. Amen.  


